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The National Association of Consumer Bankruptcy Attorneys 
requests

permission to testify at the 2/5/2009 hearing in New York 
on the

proposed amendments to the Bankruptcy Rules. Please send any details

about the hearing to me and to NACBA President Carey 
Ebert, who is

copied on this email. We will let you know who the 
witness will be

before the hearing.
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